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COVID 19 — UPDATE #2 (March 17)

Thank-you for reaching out to the BTA office with your questions and concerns. | encourage
you to continue to engage in conversation with our office. And I in turn, will share your
guestions and concerns with Senior Administration.

The BTA continues to connect with Human Resources in an effort to work collaboratively with
the Division. As | receive feedback and information from the Division, | will be sure to pass this
information to members.

Members may find the following links of value:

Link to Manitoba Teachers Society daily COVID 19 updates.
http://www.mbteach.org/mtscms/2020/03/12/what-you-need-to-know/

Link to Manitoba School Employees Benefit Plans re: COVID 19
https://mpsebp.ca/wp-content/uploads/2020/03/covid-19.pdf

Teachers often put the well being of the students and their school over themselves. | want to
remind all members to take care of yourself. Your health and well being needs to be a priority.
If you are struggling to cope, please do not hesitate to contact me. | will connect you with
appropriate MTS supports.

At this crucial stage, | want to remind members that if you are showing any cold or flu like
symptoms, it is your duty to stay home. Taking every necessary precaution is the only way to
contain the spread of sickness.

You are all working hard to prepare for the unknown and | want to thank-you for your
commitment to education and the students of the Brandon School Division. We are all in this
together.

Cale Dunbar
President
Brandon Teachers’ Association
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